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Regulatory Update - Paraguay 
915-928MHz band is now closed 

 

The Paraguayan Authority, Comisión Nacional de Telecomunicaciones (CONATEL), has 

recently advised that the 915-928MHz band is no longer permitted for spread spectrum 

devices due to incidences of interference.  

 

It is understood that products which have already obtained Type Approval in Paraguay, 

and which operate on the 915-928MHz band, can continue to operate until the existing 

Type Approval certificate reaches its expiry date. This has not yet been confirmed by 

CONATEL, however PCS are working with our in-country contacts to confirm this 

information. 

 

For future Type Approval applications for products which operate in the 915-928MHz 

band, PCS are investigating the possibility to approve such devices in the 865-868MHz 

band instead. PCS are awaiting confirmation on this point and a further regulatory 

update will be provided shortly. 

 
For additional information regarding this alert, please contact: 

Phil Theodosiou 

Product Compliance Specialists 

Email: phil@productcompliancespecialists.com 
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